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● University of Innsbruck

● Interdisciplinary Team
○ Teaching, Media Studies, 

German Studies, History, 
Computer Science

● Sponsored by the Tyrolean 
government
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● MediaWiki + extensions as 
framework

● Structuring, visualizing, 
and analysing of digital 
archives

● Prototypical case studies 
with materials from 
cooperation partners

Digital
Archives



● Ernst von Glasersfeld 
Archive

● Tyrolean State Archive

● Diocesan Archives Brixen

● City Archive Innsbruck

● Museum of the Peoples, 
Schwaz

Partners

http://www.evg-archive.net/
http://www.evg-archive.net/
https://www.tirol.gv.at/kunst-kultur/landesarchiv/
http://www.hofburg.it/information/kontakt/diozesanarchiv/
https://www.innsbruck.gv.at/page.cfm?vpath=bildung--kultur/stadtarchiv
https://www.museumdervoelker.com/
https://www.museumdervoelker.com/


● Focus on publications of 
Ernst von Glasersfeld

● Analyze and display 
discursive argumentation 
structures

● Abstraction-levels with 
Semantic MediaWiki (SMW) 
and Semantic Text 
Annotator (STA)

Case Study 
EvG-Archive



Assign categories to text passages. (step 1)



Add further SMW-properties to each annotated text passage. (step 2)



Apply a second annotation on previously annotated argumentations. (step 3)



● Classic search mechanics

● Design principles of 
“Generous Interfaces” *:

○ Show first, don’t ask

○ Provide rich overviews

○ Provide Context

○ Show high quality 
primary content

Entry Point 
to Archive

* Mitchell Whitelaw, 2015



Stories as a teaser.

Let us assume that I was 
here yesterday and, just 
as now, had a glass of 
water in front of me. I 
come in today and say: 
“Oh, this is the same 
glass, the identical glass 
that stood here 
yesterday.” If someone 
asked me, how I can tell 
that it is the identical 
glass, I should have to 
look for a particular that 
distinguishes this glass 
from all others.

experience

Space 
and 
time



Connections between argumentations, topics, and persons.



Create pathways from selected text fragments.



● Specialpages

○ Processing pipeline

○ Visualizations

● Corpus-linguistic text 
analysis via python 
programs (on the server)

● Custom API-endpoints, 
parser functions, and 
templates

Custom
MediaWiki
Extension



● Nearly half-time, runs till 
end of September 2020

● Implementation and 
evaluation

● Developing visualizations 
with a designer

● Follow-up projects with 
cooperation-partners

Current 
State of the 
Project



THANK YOU!



● Project
digivis@uibk.ac.at

● Me
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